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March 8, 2007 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 

FCC ID: PH7MV140 
731 Confirmation No.: TC850737 
Explanation for Dismissal 
 

 
Gentlemen: 
 
On behalf of Axesstel Inc., we hereby request the dismissal of the above-mentioned 
application.  This device has never been sold or marketed in the U.S.   
 
This application was uploaded under the TCB program however, during the final review we 
noted that the application needed to be filed with the FCC directly as the SAR test procedure 
for the EUT has not yet been formalized. We contacted the FCC and they confirmed the 
application should be uploaded to the FCC. We were then instructed to issue the Grant of 
Authorization and upload a Dismissal Request to complete the dismissal of the application. In 
doing so, we would now like to follow the FCC advice and upload the application to the FCC 
directly. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments concerning the above, please contact the 
undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Axesstel Inc. 

 


